
Ground Breaking News 
Welty Construction Company and The City of Waller 
celebrated the official groundbreaking of the greatly anticipated 
new Waller City Hall on January 19. 

Mayor Danny L. Marburger opened the groundbreaking 
ceremony by introducing members of the Waller City Council 
and Staff as well as multiple community members.  The mayor 
thanked those who were in attendance for the event including 
John Castilla, President Welty Construction Company and Rick 
Brown the Senior Superintendent on the project.  

The City Hall project is being designed by Corgan Architects 
and will house City Council Chambers, City Administration 
Offices, Public Works Department, and the Municipal Court. It 
also includes a new Civic Plaza and an addition to the Civic 
Center complex. Ground work on the project began November 
2018 and is expected to be completed in the Fall of 2019.
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